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General Comment

I am very upset and disappointed that myself and and many other pension members had to go through
years of distress and worry over if and when our pensions might be cut or eliminated all together.

I worked at my employee, Land of Lakes in Kiel, Wisconsin, for 43 years as a dedicated and loyal
employee. I and my employer gave money to my retirement fund every paycheck. This was my money
supposedly being invested for years ahead of my retirement to be paid out to me when I did retire.
Apparently the investment firm who Land of Lakes and other companies asked to manage our money did
not do a very good job. The pay these people got to handle our money was ridiculously high for
mismanaging our money and then they wanted us to take less money because they were running short.
Then they want the government to step in and bail them out and wanted us to call and write our
representatives to save our pensions. We should not have had to do this, our money invested correctly
should have increased and drawn interest enough to cover our retirement funds.

I appreciate all the people who fought to keep our pensions safe, but this should never have happened in
the first place. Someone needs to be held accountable for this and not by rewarding them with big yearly
salaries way over anything their investors make in a year. How about the managers of Central State
Pension Fund returning some of that money to the pension fund since they did not do their jobs??





